
On September 25th, many proud parents and grandparents gathered to watch several of

last year’s Mini 4-H youth become some of our newest traditional 4-H members. This

ceremony congratulated the children in participating in our Mini 4-H program and

welcomed them into the traditional 4-H program. Congratulations to those who attended

and to others who were unable to attend. Each child received a 4-H binder, a certificate, a

wallet card, and their very first 4-H pin. Our speakers included Purdue Extension Office

Manager, Mary Eve (Miss Mary), and Lora Tucker, Vice-President of Harrison County 4-H

Council. Refreshments and pictures followed the event. Children attending Kindergarten

through 2nd grade are eligible for Mini 4-H. Traditional 4-H members are children in

grades 3 through 12. Activities, geared toward this age group, are scheduled throughout the

year. For more information on the 4-H program and how to enroll, call the Harrison County

Extension office at 812-738-4236. 4-H is open to all Harrison County youth. Open

enrollment begins on October 1st.
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